
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

February 11, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, N.M.__________________________________ Mitchell A. Wilder, Director

Dear Laura:

Many thanks for sending up the photographs of Agi Sims’ Petroglyph 
exhibition. It is extremely interesting but I wonder if it is large 
enough or complete enough to work out in one of our galleries. Is 
there any additional material which might be added or which will be 
incorporated in the event the show travels ? While I am not precisely 
clear on the extent of the show, it impresses me as being rather small, 
is that true? I presume that the rock material which I see in the 
photographs does not travel as it would be much too heavy.

In the event that the show is to travel, we would be interested. Would 
you please ask Agi to get in touch with us when the schedule is to be 
worked out. I am returning the photographs to you and many thanks 
for your help.

Sincerely yours,

MAW:jmd

P.S. Had a nice letter from Dorothy McKibben regarding a speaker from Los 
Alan*os. She is working on our problems - thanks to you.


